
 
 

 
 
 

 
18 December, 2024 
 
 
The Hon Mark Banasiak MLC  
Chair- Impact of the phase-out of Australian live sheep export by sea on New South Wales 
Legislative Assembly Portfolio Committee No. 4 – Regional NSW  
Parliament of New South Wales  
 
Via email: portfoliocommittee4@parliament.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
 
I would like to reiterate our thanks for the opportunity to provide evidence in the hearing this morning. 
 
I wanted to provide a point of clarification for some evidence that I presented to the committee. 
 
When asked if WoolProducers Australia had been approached by the NSW government or Ministers in 
relation to the phase out of the live export of sheep by sea, I truthfully stated that we had not. However, I 
understand that my answer may not have clearly confirmed that there has not been a state consultation 
process undertaken by the NSW Government, its Minister or Departments on this matter.  
 
Given the line of questioning, I felt it pertinent that the committee was aware of this information, and the 
absence of any consultation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Adam Dawes 
General Manager 
WoolProducers Australia 
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